
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Barbara Holdren [mailto:barbholdren@att.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 3:32 PM 
To: Barbara Babbitt <Bbabbitt@cityofgreen.org>; Stephen Dyer <sdyer@cityofgreen.org>; Justin Speight 
<jspeight@cityofgreen.org>; Chris Humphrey <Chumphrey@cityofgreen.org>; Matt Shaughnessy 
<Mshaughnessy@cityofgreen.org>; Rocco Yeargin <Ryeargin@cityofgreen.org>; Bob Young 
<byoung@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>; David Mucklow <davidamucklow@yahoo.com>; 
mediaman@sssnet.com; Eric Poston <eplegoman9@yahoo.com>; gmkabb@gmail.com 
Subject: Nexus 
 
Dear City Council members -  
I am unable to attend tonights meeting but want you to know that I DO NOT support the pipeline 
project or the agreement.  
 
We, as a community, determined several years ago that we didn't want a casino in Green even though 
we would have financially benefitted. We realized that the venture would change our community 
forever - in a negative way - irreversible, and said NO THANKS! 
 
The NEXUS VENTURE is the most negative to come our way EVER! And THIS venture - as well as the 
terms of the agreement - offer NOTHING positive, and also irreversible.  
 
We have said NO, residents have said NO, and CORN has also sent the same message - NO THANKS! 
 
I believe administration is just tired of the continual fight and this is a way out.  Please renew your 
efforts and continue to protect our community! 
 
Please, please, continue to fight to keep this powerfully negative influence out of our community!  No 
matter the cost!   
 
Respectfully -  
Barbara Holdren 
Zoning Superintendent, Retired 
40 year property owner 
330-217-0037 
 


